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SPR Planning Local Review Body

From: paul O'Shea <osheaarchitecture@hotmail.co.uk>

Sent: 03 April 2025 13:08

To: SPR Planning Local Review Body

Subject: Re: LRB-2025-06

CAUTION: This email originated from an external organisation. Do not follow guidance, click links, or 
open attachments unless you have verified the sender and know the content is safe. 

Thank you for the attached response. I have consulted with my client and he has confirmed that he does 
not wish to make a response so if possible, can the review go ahead at the earliest possible next meeting. 

Kind regards 

Paul O'Shea BA(hons) MArch

O'Shea Architecture. (OSA)

Hill Tops
Dalcapon 
Pitlochry 
PH9 0ND 

TEL – 07359 632589

www.osheaarchitecture.net

From: SPR Planning Local Review Body <PlanningLRB@pkc.gov.uk> 
Sent: 31 March 2025 14:01 
To: paul O'Shea <osheaarchitecture@hotmail.co.uk> 
Subject: LRB-2025-06

Please see the attached letter and copy of the representation received. 

Audrey Brown
Democratic Support Officer

Legal and Governance I Democratic Services I Perth and Kinross Council I 2 High Street I Perth I PH1 5PH I  01738 
475168  planninglrb@pkc.gov.uk

The information in this email is solely for the intended recipients. 

If you are not an intended recipient, you must not disclose, copy, or distribute its contents or use them in 
any way: please advise the sender immediately and delete this email. 


